Joe Fro%e

From: jim [jim@sullivanpalmer.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2016 8:31 AM
To: Joe Frogge

Cc: Caleb Gardner

Subject: 403 Ward Construction

Joe: I have spent some time reviewing the Chapter 7 and Table721.1(2) and feel that Item 9-
1.1 as constructed on the project will provide the 2 hour separation as required. The
constructed assembly utilizes the existing one hour fire rated wall with one layer of 5/8"
gyp. bd. on each side of a

2x4 wood stud, and adds that 1" gypsum coreboard and 1/2" layer of gypsum board, with a solid
wall thickness of 2 1/8". This is also in compliance with our revised drawing Al which
provides this assembly as an alternate, as submitted earlier to your office.

Please let us know if you have additional concerns or questions regarding this project.
Sincerely,

Jim Sullivan
Sullivan Palmer Architects



